
   

 
 
Federal Communication Commissions 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Request to apply permanent and short term confidentiality on submitted files  
 
Ref:  Applicant: Quanta Computer Inc 

FCC ID: HFS-FL 
Grant Date: 2008/8/17 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Quanta would like to request the FCC permission to mark the following files as either permanent 
or short term confidential files. 
 
In the original application, Quanta has requested schematic diagram, block diagram and 
operational description as permanent confidential files to protect Quanta’s design concepts.  
Quanta would like to request to mark Antenna specification as permanent confidential file. 
 
In addition to above, Quanta would like to request short term confidentiality on external photos, 
internal photos, test setup photos and user manual. 
 
Quanta acknowledges external photos, internal photos, test setup photos, user manual and 
antenna specification are available for public access since August 17,2008.  
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
 
Joyce Kuo 
Deputy Director 
Quanta Computer Inc 
August 20,2008 
 
  
 


